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26 form completions, not all questions answered by all respondents.

Are you aware that the practice is open and there for you for your medical needs?
100% Yes

Are you aware that the switchboard is open as normal between the hours of 8.30am and 6.00pm Monday to Friday?
87% yes
13% No

Are you aware that you cannot just ‘turn up’ at the surgery now but, instead; you need 
to telephone first no matter what help you may require?
100% Yes

If you need to make an appointment to consult a doctor or nurse, are you aware that you are likely to be offered either a telephone appointment or a video consultation?
82% Yes
18% No

Are you aware that face-to-face consultations with a doctor or nurse can only be arranged on the day of your telephone call?
56% Yes

44% No

When telephoning the surgery, how long do you feel it is reasonable to wait for your call to be answered?
2% Less than 2 minutes

56% 2-5 minutes

12% 5 -10 minutes

0% 10-15 minutes

4% Other – 60 minutes

If you have been offered a telephone appointment, please rate your experience on a scale of 1 to 5 where 1 is the lowest score and 5 is the best score.
88% 5

12% 4

Any other comments

Extremely helpful. Saved a visit to surgery

Usually your receptionists are good at listening, and doctors do take further if needed

Prompt friendly Receptionist and GP called back really quickly. Even on a Monday! Great service.

My enquiry has been resolved and I have been given necessary help/advice.

Doctors always helpful on phone

I prefer this as the first appointment. The doctors listen and do the best they can to help in my experience. The only problem I feel is tha5 sometimes there is a long wait for a telephone appointment and when it is confirmed it can be hours after the expected time .  Im not complaining as I understand doctors cannot always stick to appointment times.
The Dr was able to diagnosis my issue and offer appropriate treatment
Prior to the Covid-19 pandemic, there were issues concerning making an appointment to see a Dr. Unless you made a personal visit to the surgery at 8.00am if you tried to make a telephone appointment to see a Dr that day there were no appointments available. I suggest that a number of appointments should be kept available for telephone appointments.

You are all very helpful and go out of your way to support your patients... Thank you

Thank you for letting the midwives continue to hold their clinics at the surgery, is so appreciated to not have to be going into the hospital for the regular checks.

No suggestions - but I think that in my experience this new amended service works perfectly .

it would be useful to have written confirmation via email or letter for consultant referrals because you can be waiting for an appointment for several months only to find the referral has not been sent. it would just give peace of mind that a referral has been sent off, especially when you are experiencing constant pain

I'm always nervous of ringing for an appt and feel I don't want to bother anyone. I would sooner NOT have to visit a GP surgery. But I'm not good at explaining worries on the phone when I wish to see or speak to a doctor (so in the past I've often found it difficult to get an appt because of this). Therefore good 'Receptionist skills' are very important to me. Their role will be far 'more' vital on the front-line now that surgeries are changing their routines, so hopefully your (already excellent) Practice manager and Receptionists will continue to provide understanding - especially to those like me who hate ringing for an appt in any case. I hope I will not have to bother you too often in the future - but thank you all at the surgery for being there for us!

I think a lot of people may be reluctant to contact the GP during the Covid outbreak as they are worried their symptoms my not bad enough to worry the GP, especially older people. I have had this said to me and tried to reassure people that life does still go on and they need to contact the GP if they are ill, the surgeries are still treating people as normal, just in a different "normal!" way.
On a personal note I would like to thank Sandra for her understanding nature when we spoke on the phone about my current difficulties, she was very helpful.

happy with the service doctors always willing to help over the phone with anythink

